
Hello  

 

Following Moroccan authorities’ decision to extend the containment measures, we therefore make the following 

options available to you: 

· Change of dates: If your initial travel date is before August 31, 2020, you are eligible to one free of charge change to 

the same itinerary and same fare class. 

(Fare difference will be applicable in case of unavailability of the initial fare class). 

New travel dates: until October 31, 2020 (possibility of extending the return date beyond this date to keep the same 

length of stay). 

· Refund: Permitted against a nominative, non-refundable transport voucher which must be used within 12 months.  

 

Please let us know your choice by e-mail providing your new travel dates if you choose to postpone your ticket. 

  

 

Royal Air Morocco 
  


